To the Residents of Madera County

The Measure T Citizens’ Oversight Committee, is pleased to announce the

findings of the fiscal year 2016/2017 Measure T compliance audits.

The Measure T financial statements for the fiscal year 2016/2017 were
audited by an independent firm with no significant deficiencies identified. The
audited financial statements can be viewed at the MCTA website:

http://www.maderactc.org/measure-t/.

The Committee has reviewed the audited Measure T Financial Statements
and reports of the independent auditor from July 2016 to June 2017 and
concurs that Measure T expenditures are in accordance with the Measure T

program.

Measure T continues to serve as a crucial source of local infrastructure
investment for the Madera County region. The Committee looks forward to
continue working with the community to ensure the ongoing success of the

Measure T program.

Measure T Oversight Committee




